
Dear Lord,  
 

During this period of celebration and 
festivities we thank you for all we 
have. This Christmas we pray for 
those who don’t have as much as 
us.  
 

We pray that the homeless will find 
home, the sick will become well and 
the hungry will be fed. Help each per-
son this Christmas receive something  

special. Help us also to be grateful 
for what we have and never take it 
for granted.  
 

Thank you for everything,  
 

In Jesus’ name 
Amen  
 

Nina Year 6 - Faith Group   
 

Bible Verse - Luke 2:6-7  
         
While they were there, the time came for 
the baby to be born, and she gave 
birth to her firstborn, a son.  

 

20th December  
School Closes at 1.30pm for Christ-

mas Holidays. 
Children must be collected  

at 1.30 after lunch  
(not during lunch hour) 

 

Thursday 5th January 2017 
School re-opens @ 8.55am 

 

11th January at 4.00 pm 
 PTA AGM  

 

17th January 5.00pm  - 6.00pm 
Sex and Relationships Education 

Session  
Parents of children in Key Stage 2 
with June Fraser.  A letter with fur-

ther information will be sent before 
the end of term. 

 

12th January 2017 
Year 6 trip to Horniman Museum 

 

26th January 2017 
PTA Quiz Night Fundraiser  for Year 

6 Residential Trip 
 

10th February  
PTA Valentines Disco  

6.00pm - 8.00pm 

Please remember school closes on Tuesday 20th December.    
Children will be finishing at 1.30pm for Christmas  Holidays.   
(Please do not pick up the children during the lunch hour). 
 

Thank you  
Miss New  

     

       Workers of the Week  

Special thanks to Noah and Joshua who helped the Christmas Around the World 
Performance run so smoothly - they were dedicated 'runners' -  giving messages 
to the class teachers to let them know when to be ready with their classes back 
stage.  Thank you also to Annabelle and Kit for their part in introducing the 
show as well as reminding us all about the photo opportunities!    
  
Thank you to parents and friends for coming - we hope you enjoyed the show. 
DVD's of the performance will be available in January. 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
As another busy term draws to a close I would like to take 
this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas! 
 
I would like to say thank you to all the staff for their hard 
work and dedication this term, and for supporting the  
children with wonderful learning experiences, as well as 
preparing them for the Christmas performances. 
 
Special thanks to the PTA for raising £1078 at The  
Christmas Fair – it was a lovely fun packed occasion, and 
as always extremely well organised by our dedicated team.  
The Annual General Meeting will be held on Wednesday 
11th January at 4.00pm in the school hall, many  
elections will be taking place as we look to appoint new 
leaders.  Sophie, Rachel and Emily will be handing over to 
new leaders in the New Year – but have kindly agreed to 
continue to support the team. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in 2017 ready for a New 
Year, new term and exciting new adventures! 
 
Best wishes 
Miss New 

http://bible.knowing-jesus.com/Luke/2/11


Volunteers Needed Weekly  
I am looking for a parent to volunteer on a trip to Ebony Horse Riding on 
5th January and 9th February between 10.30 and 12.30.  If you are  
available please let me know. Thank you very much! 

  
Sorina Alexandru 
Learning Mentor 

MOBILE PHONES.. a reminder 
  
Children are not permitted to bring mobile phones into school. When they ring 
in class they are a distraction to the learning, and if they are lost or stolen they 
are costly to replace. Please support us by making sure your child does not 
bring them into school.   
 

If your child is found to be carrying a mobile phone, they will be asked to hand 
it in, and parents will be asked to collect from the school office. 
Miss New 

 No Parking outside the school   
 gates - parents are reminded   
 not to park outside the school  
 gates on Regent Road at  
 anytime as this stops us from  
 gaining entry into school  
 and exiting the school car park.    
  

Dear Parents and carers 
  
We have been asked by Caterlink, our school dinner provider to circulate 
the link below for parents to complete an online survey, this is to enable 
them to get an overview of their service from a parents perspective. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/6MHRJQ7  This link will be live until 
31

st
 December 2016 when results will be  

collated.  
 
Thanks 
Miss New 

Christmas Fair! 
A massive thank you to everyone who helped make 

our Christmas Fair such a success last week, and to 

everyone who came and donated.   
 

A special mention to Jane who coordinated the whole 

event and made sure it went off without a hitch!   

We hope you all had a great time.   
 

We’re still toting up but it looks like we will have 

raised over Ã1000 for the PTA and school.   
 

This goes a long way to help pay for all the  

workshops, visiting companies, school trips and other 

things that the PTA helps contribute towards. 
 

We couldn’t have done it without you. 
 

Well done to Agnes Barron for winning guess the 

candy cane. 

AGM & PTA Roles Available 
Next term we’ll be holding our AGM (date 

TBC).  Everyone is welcome to come and hear how 

our past year has been and to plan for the  

upcoming year. 

We’ll also be discussing and voting on who will take 

on the PTA roles.  Roles available are:  

 

- Chair/co-chair (liaise with the school about events 

and diary plan for the year) 

- Secretary/co-secretary (writes notices for the school 

newsletter and monitors the PTA email account) 

- Treasurer (organises floats for events, banks monies, 

keeps the PTA accounts) 

- Committee members (attend PTA meetings and help 

to coordinate events) 

Please do come and hear more about these roles to see 

if they are of interest! 

You can also email us for more info on:  

stjudespta@googlemail.com 

 

 

Just a quick reminder about the football tickets 
that was advertised in the newsletter on 2nd 

December 

 

If you are interested in attending please  
contact Pete (George Class 3) 

We will be having our celebration  
assembly on Tuesday, our Class Dojo 
winners will be announced in our January 
newsletter. 

***** PTA NEWS ***** 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Have a wonderful Christmas everyone and see you in January! 
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We hope you all had a great time.   
 

We’re still toting up but it looks like we will have 
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and diary plan for the year) 
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 We are pleased to announce that we have been successful with our  
application to participate in the junior singing concert  this year.  The date of 
the performance is 21st March, there will be further information  
released in the new year. 
 

 Miss Tomaskova - Music teacher 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/6MHRJQ7
mailto:stjudespta@googlemail.com
mailto:stjudespta@googlemail.com


Dear Parents  
  
I have received this letter from Nick Gibb MP which I wanted to share with you.  It  praises staff for their hard work in 
preparing the children for the year 1 phonics screening check last summer, and highlights the importance of fostering a 
love for reading at an early age.   Miss Booth and Miss Haydon worked incredibly hard to ensure the children secured 
such high scores.   
  
Thank you! 
  
Miss New 
 
 



 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Below is a letter from Brockwell Park Community Greenhouses,  I would like to share thanks to Miss Cookson 
who organised the visits as part of our very special Natural Thinkers project which is going from strength to 
strength! 
 
Miss New 
 
 


